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REPORT OF THE Vice-President External Affairs

Submitted for 2021-11-25
For the period of 2021-11-11  to 2021-11-25

Projects & Advocacy

● External Affairs accessibility
● SSMU Master Plan Review & Consultation Process
● Royal Victoria Hospital
● Winter referendum
● Coalition building on municipal & provincial levels
● McGill Anti-Black Racism Plan
● Creation of an external representation committee

Important Updates

● OCPM Hearing passed & Memoir submitted
● UCRU draft policies coming to UCRU Board of Directors this week; will receive SSMU support

for translation

Governance

● External Affairs Coordinator → External Affairs Commissioner
● Hiring: Community Engagement Commissioner & External Affairs Commissioner (2nd)
● Consultation & Accountability policies in review

Important Meetings

● UCRU Board of Directors & Committees
● SSMU Board of Directors
● UTILE PR Representative
● SUS Representative

Varia

● Creation of portfolio plans (continued)
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